Madison Harris

From: Madison Harris

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 1:42 PM

To: Madison Harris

Subject: RE: Minturn Town Hall

From: Eric Ramsey <ramseyeric14@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 12:17 PM

To: Michelle Metteer < manager@minturn.org>

Subject: Minturn Town Hall

Good Afternoon,

As a resident of 156 Main Street, I respectfully request that the council vote against preserving 151 Main Street and 155 Main Street. Let's prioritize opportunities for commercial growth and creative development that can propel Minturn's economy forward. Please vote yes to support innovative housing solutions and more business opportunities downtown.

Thank you for considering the future of Minturn with a balanced vision that respects our history while embracing our economic potential.

Thanks,

Eric